
Tracy Angell

Thank you for your commitment to

providing exceptional care
ALWAYS

It’s going to be hard to say all that Tracy did to care for my in-laws in the 3 years
they lived in Assisted Living. It isn’t just a job for Tracy, it is a gift she has. She was
always willing to go the “extra-mile” to do whatever she could do to make their
lives good. Whether it was making sure Dad got to S&L or making sure Mom got
to do crafts. She was working to make their lives enjoyable if she could.

The love and care she gave them made life
good there for them. It was their new
home; they loved it and it was a joy for me
to know that Tracy was taking care of them.

When my parents transitioned to Long
Term Care, she would even come visit
them. I would just like to say thank you
from a very thankful Daughter!

Congratulations Tracy, on becoming a 
Humboldt County Memorial Hospital
Healthcare Hero!


